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Mistake is Delphi workers' windfall 
DAYTON - Several thousand current or retired Delphi Corp. workers could be in line to 
receive money following the discovery of a mistake involving Delphi's Personal Savings 
Plan. 
 
The amount of money due to individual Delphi workers ranges from a few bucks to 
thousands of dollars, said David Kudla, chief executive officer and investment strategist 
for Mainstay Capital Management Inc. of Grand Blanc, Mich. 
 
One retired Delphi worker from Brookville said he received more than $3,600. Others 
received far less, Kudla said. 
 
During an audit of the plan this year, officials found that dividends on the GM Common 
Stock Fund within the plan were reinvested in that fund from 2000 through 2003. 
 
The dividends should have been invested in another fund called the Promark Income 
Fund. 
 
The Fidelity Benefits Center sent letters dated Sept. 6 to Delphi hourly employees who 
could be affected by the mistake. 
 
Fidelity gave the workers two options: They can keep the increased GM Common Stock 
Fund in their Delphi plan account, or they have the dividends moved to the Promark fund 
and receive an adjustment. 
 
Even those Delphi workers who no longer hold the GM Common Stock Fund might be 
eligible for an adjustment, Kudla said. 
 
"It's been well worth it for me," said Harold Ware of Brookville, who retired from Delphi 
last year and received an adjustment of $3,664.03. "I didn't realize it would be that 
much."  
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